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June 28, 2024 
 
 
Via Electronic Mail Only 
Mr. Peter Baker 
1060 Gaffney Road, #4500 
Fort Wainwright, AK 99703-4500 
 
Re:  Draft-Final PFAS Remedial Investigation Work Plan 
 Haines Fuel Terminal, Haines, Alaska  
 
 
Dear Mr. Baker: 
 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation (DEC) has received and reviewed the Draft-Final 
PFAS Remedial Investigation Work Plan for the Haines Fuel Terminal, prepared by Brice Environmental 
Services Corporation, and dated June 2024. This red line/strikeout version of the work plan satisfactorily 
resolves all of DEC’s comments on the previous version with the exception of Ted Wu’s comment #3. 
Comment #3 addresses the identification of appropriate screening values for the surface water seep 
samples in the case that any per- and poly-fluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are detected. 
 
I recognize that your contractor is preparing to conduct field activities beginning July 8th and we believe 
that resolution of Comment #3 is not critical in relation to the timing of the field activities. Therefore, I 
hereby approve this work plan in accordance with 18 Alaska Administrative Code (AAC) 75.335(d), with 
the provision that Comment #3 is resolved to our satisfaction prior to the end of the summer.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this site, please contact me at 907.766.3184, or 
annemarie.palmieri@alaska.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Anne Marie Palmieri 
Environmental Program Manager 
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